From: d.perry

Sent: Thursday, April 29, 2021 8:28 AM
To: Eleftheriou, Victoria H
Subject: Approval with Conditions for Waste Management license application #S-010735-WD-YB-NY

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hil

| am pretty upset about the expansion of the landfill in Norridgewock, the expansion of out of state and Canadian waste
flowing into this state, and wish public comment on the issue to be extended.

The license application does not address how the surrounding waters will be protected from contamination in cases of
major storms and floods.

Licensing a landfill surrounded on all sides by wetlands, streams, and a river, and taking in large volumes of wet wastes
like hazardous sludge, creates a serious risk of contaminating that water if there was another subsidence event, major
storm, flood, or fire.

The new facility will include major expansions of gas pipelines, storage tanks, flare sites, and generating facilities, with
no clear safety plan to prevent landfill fires from causing damage to the gas processing infrastructure of the facility or
the safety of neighbors downwind.

Thank you,
Dan



